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I strongly opposes HB3076 aka ballot 114. 

 

We don’t need more laws we need enforcement of current laws and we need to hold 

criminals accountable. 

 

HB3076 is going to cost taxpayers more money and do little for getting guns off the 

streets and away from criminals.  

 

Thank you  

David Johnson  

Tillamook  


